
Dear Camden, 

I live directly behind the property at 9 Arkwright Road, London DRIB LAP and I support 
their change of use to residential. I t a n  not think of a more fitting use for the 

property than to return it to its original use as a house. The neighbourhood is 
primarily residential and its use as an office over the years has been a disaster. 

Please Join with me and my fellow neighbours and support this planning application 
with all due haste. 

Regards, 

Sara Bramah 


